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The Poplar Promise 

We are: Problem solvers; Open minded & curious; Positive & independent; Loved & nurtured; Accepting of all; Resilient. 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Poplar Farm Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance  

Last week, Class 3W had the highest 

attendance with 100%. Well done!  

 

The whole school attendance for the last 

week was 97.1%, which means the 

attendance for the year to date has risen 

slightly to 95.9%.  

 
We are aiming for our whole school 

attendance to be over 97%, and we hope 

you support us in reaching this target. 

 

Article 28 - Right to an education 

Rotary Club Christmas Shoe Boxes 

Thank you to everyone who has volunteered 

to take part in the Rotary Club Shoebox 

Appeal. 

 

Please tick the appropriate box for the person 

you would like to give your shoebox to, then 

fill and return them to school with £2 taped in 

the designated area by Friday 12th November 

ready for them to be collected. 
 

Article 27 - Right to  

an adequate  

standard of living 

The children enjoyed a fabulous first week back at school and have all approached their new 

topics and learning with great enthusiasm. 

Article 29 - Right to the goals of education 

 

Due to timetabling reviews, the PE days have changed for some classes. Teachers have posted 

the changes on Class Dojo, so please ensure you have read these posts. 

Article 31 - Right to play and take part in a wide range of activities 
 

On Friday this week, we have a non-uniform day in exchange for a tombola donation for the 

FoP Christmas Fair. The Christmas Fair will take place in school on Friday 4 December after 

school, and I’m sure it will help everyone get into the festive spirit! 

Article 14 - Right to think and believe what they choose. 

 

Thank you to everyone who has booked an appointment for the Parents’ Evenings, taking 

place next week. If you haven’t yet made an appointment, the booking system is still open. 

 

Mrs Hodson 

Head Teacher 

Monday 8 November 2021   

 Diary Dates 
Monday 8 November - 9.30am Open 

morning for prospective 2022 intake 

Wednesday 10 November - World 

science day 

Thursday 11 November - 

Remembrance Day 

Friday 12 November - FoP non-

uniform day for a tombola donation 

Friday 12 November - Rotary Club 

Christmas shoe boxes back in school 
 

Monday 15 November - Anti-bullying 

week 

Monday 15 November - Odd socks day 

for anti-bullying week 

Monday 15 November - Road safety 

week 

Monday 15 November - Geography 

awareness week 

Monday 15 November - Transgender 

Awareness Week 

Tuesday 16 November - 3.30-5.50pm 

Parents’ evening 

Wednesday 17 November - 9.45am 

Gardening morning with parents 

Wednesday 17 November - 5-7.30pm 

Parents’ evening 

Friday 19 November - Children 

In Need day 

Friday 19 November - World children’s 

day 
 

Monday 29 November - Y1 visit to 

Belton House 

Wednesday 1 December - Bring a 

bauble day 

Wednesday 1 December - Romania, 

Great Union Day 

Friday 3 December - International day 

of persons with disabilities 

Friday 3 December - 3.30pm  

FoP Christmas Fair 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Anti-bullying Week 

Next week is National Anti-Bullying Week, and the children will be taking part in a variety 

of activities during their lessons, to learn more about being accepting of all. 

On Monday, as part of the week, it is  

‘odd socks day’ and the children can wear  

odd socks to school to raise awareness of 

all being different, but all being equal. 

 

Article 2 - Right to non-discrimination 
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